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We wish you all a very happy and holy Easter and look 
forward to all the new learning opportunities that the 
Summer Term will bring. 

 
Litter picking as part of our Lent Challenge 
As part of the lent challenge as Agents of Change and 
Stewards of the World, Year six spent time at Westend Park 
litter picking for the community. Aston and Amy from year 
6 were “Shocked at how much litter there was” and they 
are “Proud to be Stewards of the earth while helping the 
environment”. 

  

  
 
 

Walsingham Easter pilgrimage 
Our first Easter Pilgrimage to Walsingham took place on 
Wednesday 20th March. A small group of children from 
Years Four, Five and Six took part in an interactive journey 
around the shrine and grounds, learning about the events 
of Holy Week and Easter. 
 

 

 

 
 
Congratulations Mrs Pritchard 
Mrs Pritchard recently achieved her Assistant Chaplain 
accreditation. In school she works with the children in 
various ways including chapel worship, leading the faith 
crew and the collective worship team. 
 
Charity Cake Bake 
Thank you to everyone that donated and bought cakes for 
the cake stall. We have raised an amazing £118.85 for 
CAFOD and Wateraid. 
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Uniform policy 
Thank you for your support of this important policy - The 
children look really smart in their school uniform. A polite 
reminder that for safety reasons, only small stud earrings 
are permitted in school. 
 
Calm and safe 
To keep all children and visitors safe we would ask that 
there is no climbing or running in the playground before 
school, all bikes and scooters should be walked through the 
playground to the bike sheds. We aim for a calm start to 
the day for all 
 
Attending school if unwell 
If your child has a sickness/diarrhoea bug then they need to 
be kept off school for 48hours after their last bout of 
sickness/diarrhoea. If your child is sick due to coughing or 
overheating then they are free to return to school when they 
feel well enough. Children are welcome to come to school 
with a cold or cough if they feel able too. However if they 
have a temperature please keep them home until it returns 
to normal. All absence can be reported through the 
Schoolcomms app. 
 
 
 
 
 

Ten Ten 
The school uses Ten Ten resource to support our collective 
worship, parents can follow this at home: 
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-
home/parent-newsletter/ 
We hope it is a useful resource for your family prayer time. 
You can also see the collective worship page 
 
Parents as Partners 
Many thanks from us all for your continued support of the 
children and staff here at All Saints. If you have any queries 
or concerns, in the first instance please speak to Mrs 
Lawrence in the office or your child’s teacher at the end of 
the day.  
 
Look ahead 

26th March 2024 Easter lunch menu 

27th March 2024 Last day of school term 

15th April 2024 Children return from Easter break 

17th April 2024 Yr1 phonics screening information 

2pm in the school hall. 

17th -19th April The Oakes Residential trip 

25th April 2024 Year 5 Class assembly. Yr5 

parents/carers welcome 9am 

26th April 2024 FRIENDS school disco, details to 

follow. 

 

 

Attendance matters 
This national data helps highlight the importance of regular school attendance. 
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